Christopher C. Gibbs College of Architecture

May 07, 2019

Angelo Lombardo, PE
Transportation Engineer
City of Norman, Oklahoma

Angelo:

This letter is to confirm that the Gibbs College of Architecture is releasing these two Pyro Eco-Counter sensors
to be used by the City of Norman for pedestrian and cyclist counts. The research project for which these
instruments were purchased has been completed. The batteries were not replaced, and software updates
were not renewed for the equipment once the project was complete. The Principal Investigators for the
research project have since moved on from the University.

Our expectation is that the City of Norman will be able to utilize these sensors once the batteries are replaced
and the software is updated. These updates are the responsibility of the City. It is requested that data that
may be gathered with these instruments be made available upon request for University of Oklahoma research
purposes in the future.

We are pleased that this equipment will be used to gather consistent data on the presence and activities of
pedestrians and cyclists on the trails and streets of the city.

Best regards,

I/

Thomas M. Woodfin PhD
Professor of Landscape Arc
Gibbs College of Architecture
University of Oklahoma

830 Van Vleet Oval

Norman, OK 73019-6141
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